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We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at St. Paul Lutheran Church, 4686 East Walnut Street, 
Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com, E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

May 26, 2020 — MEETING CANCELLED 

NEWS 

Masks, Masks,and more Masks! 

It looks like there are a lot of members making masks during 
the quarantine! That’s really great! Check the Facebook page 
for some photos and links to instruction videos on YouTube. 
There is also a Facebook group called Operation Face 
Mask...they have lots of requests still if you are interested in 
continuing to make masks, or just want to get started. 

MVOB also was looking for child-sized masks. Check with them 
and see if they are still taking donations. 

Other Ways to Help 

If you’re staying home, which most of us in the “high risk” groups are, there are some other 
ways to fill your time. LaVonne, Shannon Bartlett’s mom, has found that she can tie fleece 
blankets for My Very Own Blanket, and doesn’t have to be able to “see” … she does it by feel! 
So if you have older folks at home that are getting bored, you can certainly drop by MVOB in 
Westerville and pick up some blankets. You will need to cut the fringe and then tie them...it’s 
easy and you can do it while watching TV or listening to music. This has given LaVonne a feeling 
of being useful again...and that is priceless when you’re 90 years old! 
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Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 
items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you have any questions or suggestions, 
contact Lisa Smith, WQG Newsletter Editor. 

QUEEN BEE BLOCK PARTY 2020 
 
This month there are two Queen 
Bees! DeeAnn Haworth and Deb-
bie Leanza. They have the option 
of emailing instructions or mailing 
instructions if they have fabric 

they want us to use in the blocks.  

Fun with Fabric (FWF) 
 
Rock Solid Mystery –  
Due January 26, 2021 
 

 

 

Retreat Update 

Our Hotel Millersburg retreat has 
been moved to August 10-12. 

Hopefully life will be back to 
somewhat normal and we will be 

able to quilt together in Millersburg. If we 
are unable to go due to social distancing, 
mass gathering rules, etc., the Hotel Mil-
lersburg has assured us that we can cancel 
with NO penalties. 

Have You Seen This Fabric?? 

Shannon Bartlett ordered a group of 12 fat 
quarters and got one large piece that con-
tains multiple designs in fat quarter sections. 
No seams at all. Has anyone seen this be-
fore? It came from Paintbrush Studios on 
Amazon. 

Social Distance equals 2 yards. 
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